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Irish Squash is fully committed to implementing the guidelines contained in the Irish Sports Councils "Code of Ethics and Good Practice for Children’s Sport in Ireland".

Irish Squash has drawn up its own code of conduct and copies are available from the Squash Office.  
Club Children’s Officers (CCOs) have been appointed in squash clubs with junior members throughout the country to create a safe and fun environment for our junior players.  If your club does not have a CCO we would urge to make the training and appointment of a CCO your number one priority.
Irish Squash requires all adults working with children in the ROI to fill in and return an Assessment/Application Form
Separate forms are available on the Irish Squash Website for Coaches/Selectors/Team Managers or for Volunteers.
To complete a form you will need to provide the names and addresses of two people who know you (but who are not related to you) and who would have experience of you working with children, whom we could contact and who would provide you with a reference.  Completed forms should be returned to:  Irish Squash at the address above.  Irish Squash will write to the nominated referees requesting references for you.

Additionally, Irish Squash now requires all adults working with children in the ROI to be vetted by the Garda Central Vetting Unit.

Vetting forms are available on the Irish Squash website.  Completed forms should be sent directly to me, Irish Squash’s Authorised Signatory at the address on the form.

Yours in sport,

Gerry Connaughton

Irish Squash National Children’s Officer

Mobile:  +353 87 263 4313

e-mail:  gmconnaughton@eircom.net 
s-mail:  76 Caiseal Na Rí, Cashel, County Tipperary.

